
The University of Washington Pack Forest will undergo herbicide treatment on May 8th, 
2025, and will be closed for pedestrian, equestrian and cycle traffic. The application will be 
carried out by Everest tree service in two zones and along the 1000 road north, see map for 
details.  

Pack Forest will remain closed until Monday May 12th, 2025. 

 

 


